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Dear Supervisors,
 
I am writing to urge the Board of Supervisors to vote to approve the Lease Option Agreement
for Karls’ themed village development at Fisherman’s Wharf, as recommended by the County
Harbor Director.
 
Karls has been very open and responsive to community feedback and input on the project as
Karls has shaped its proposal to enter into this Lease Option Agreement. The development will
promote revitalization of the Harbor, rehabilitate a dilapidated Fisherman’s Wharf, and create
local jobs and revenue. 
 
Karls will provide a wholesome, affordable, fun place for the County’s families and visitors to
come and enjoy at the harbor.
 
Sincerely,
 Joyce Wallach
1419 Windshore Way
Oxnard, CA 93035
Joyce Wallach 
805-832-4893 (home office)
805-403-7746 (mobile)
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